
 

 

 

RENOVATED AND REFURBISHED MEETING ROOM AT BMP SECRETARIAT 

BECOMES OPERATIONAL  

 

The renovated / refurbished meeting room at BMP Secretariat, Karachi became 

operational w.e.f. 15th November, 2022. On the occasion, a meeting of Senior Advisors 

and Advisors was held under the chairmanship of Banking Mohtasib Pakistan, Mr. 

Muhammad Kamran Shehzad.  

 

The Banking Mohtasib stressed upon his team to work for early disposal of complaints so 

as to ensure rederessal of complainants’ grievances without delay. While addressing the 

officials, Mr. Kamran Shehzad assured them that the administration is devotedly working 

for creating better working environment for staff and officials and the refurbishing of 

Meeting room as well as new Hearing room and acquisition of additional space on 10th 

floor of the Shaheen Complex reflect the Management’s endeavours in this regard. 


